
At McGuffey PK-8 School, we want all of our students to be successful!   

 

One important way to be successful is for them to be at school every 

day that they can!  On days your child is not able to be at school, 

please remember that you will need to send a written note to the 

school on the day your child returns. 

 

Please look at the information below about the Warren City Schools 

attendance guidelines.  If you have questions, please call McGuffey 

School at 330-675-6980. 


